
 
Memorandum 

  
 
To : Dan Porta, City Manager 
From : Chief Frank L. McCann 
Date : August 24, 2023 
Ref : Purchase of six Stalker lidar units to replace old lidar units 

 

 
I am requesting approval to purchase six Stalker lidar units to replace older lidar 
units (15 years old) that are constantly in the repair shop.  I recommend Stalker 
Radar Applied Concepts to purchase the six lidar units at a cost of $14,679.00.  
This purchase will be paid for out of federal asset forfeiture funds. 
 
This is a budgeted item and the E-Verify and E-Save documents have been 
submitted to the police department and are on file.  I am requesting your support 
and recommendation for this purchase. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


